
 

 

Janitorial Services For BPHC  

PM-001-2527 

Response to Questions  

 

Q. Can I please have the previous contractor for the job and the budget for the last 3      
years please? 

A. To obtain information a formal request must be made to BPHC GC office at 
GeneralCounsel@bphc.org  

 

Q. Has there been any changes to the scope of work/cleaning frequency/add or reduction 
of building being cleaned since this contract was last bid out? If so, what has changed?  

A. Changes of frequency was made on the following locations: 

 Mass Avenue Front Location – Add frequency of cleaning. 

 201 Reiver St - Add frequency of cleaning. 

 Engagement Center – Reduce frequency of cleaning. 
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